
CENTERVILLE PLANNING COMMISSION 
Regular Meetiug 

Tuesday, December 14, 1999 

Mr. Durham called the meeting to order at 6:45 P.M. 

Attendance : Mr. James Durham, Chairman; Mr. Jack Kostak; Mr. Richard Pluckebaum; Mr. 
Patrick Hansford; Mr. Rand Oliver. Absent: Ms. Cheri Williams. There is currently one (1) 
vacancy on the Planning Commission. Also present: Mr. Steve Feverston, City Planner; Mr. 
Ryan Shrimplin, Planner; Mr. Norbert Hoffman, City Engineer; Mr. Greg Horn, City Manager; 
Mr. Bill Stamper, Economic Development Administrator. 

REIS Tech - Approval to file Variance Application 

MOTION: Mr. Oliver moved to allow RETS Tech Center to file a similar Variance Application 
within a one (I) year period of a previous application. Mr. Hansford seconded the motion. The 
motion was approved unanimously 5-0. 

The regular meeting was adjourned. 


